## South Bersted CE Primary School

Church Lane Bognor Regis West Sussex PO22 9PZ

Tel: 01243 821678 office@southbersted.co.uk www.southbersted.co.uk



Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin

10<sup>th</sup> February 2022

Dear Parents & Carers,

## Year 6 Leavers' Hoodies

We would like to offer you the opportunity to purchase a leavers' hoodie for your child. We have decided to order these earlier this year so that the children can wear them for P.E. and then from the start of July will be able to wear them in place of their school jumper/cardigan.

Hoodies will be in grey and will have the Year 6 children's <u>first names only</u> on the back (within the '22'), please see the example below:



Please complete the attached form to confirm if you do or <u>do not</u> want your child's name to show on the hoodie. Please also use the form to let us know if you would prefer an alternative version of your child's name to be used (e.g. Emily rather than Emily-Jane). **Completed forms must be returned by Monday 28<sup>th</sup> February.** 

## Prices/Payments:

Once again, the Friends of South Bersted have kindly offered to subsidise the cost of each hoodie by £5.00, bringing the cost of a child's sized hoodie down to £9.50 and an adult's sized hoodie to £11.50.

















Hoodies will be available to order via ParentMail only from 10<sup>th</sup> February. Please be aware, we will only be able to place one order for these hoodies with our supplier, so any late orders cannot be accepted after Wednesday 23<sup>rd</sup> March.

If you have any questions, please contact the school office via Class Dojo.

Year 6 Leaver's Hoodies – 2022

Child's Name:

I consent to my child's first name and initial being printed on the hoodie

If you wish to have an alternative version of your child's name printed on the hoodie (e.g. Tom rather than Thomas) please write it below.







Signed.....







Date.....



